Committee Services,
Argyll & Bute Coundil,
Kilmory,
Lochgilphead,

Argyll PA31 8RT

March 6™, 2017

Application: 13/01582/PP
Comments from Steve Whant and Suzanne Myers, owners of Castleton House
This correspondence relates to Review Reference Number 16/0002/LRB.

Form ABS requires written submissions concerning “the suitability or otherwise of the visibility
splays at both the eastern and western junctions which would connect the application site to the
A83 trunk road”.

The so called ‘Eastern junction’ of the A83 does not connect to the proposed site via Castleton
House. Castieton House has a private driveway used exclusively for private access. No permissions
have been granted for use of this private driveway to third parties.

Consequently, all discussion of this ‘Eastern junction’ and any proposed route in front of Castieton
House is irrelevant to planning application 13/01582/PP.

Yours sincerely

e L/LJ

Steve Whant & Suzanne Myers



